From: Deb Bartholomew

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Permit #5264-W
Date: Tuesday, March 14, 2017 7:50:26 PM

Please do not grant this permit to the C&H hog facility on Big Creek. Evidence of
current discharge into the watershed is being ignored and already the Buffalo River
is being contaminated. Allowing this to continue will ruin one of Arkansas's most
precious natural gems, certainly one of my favorite places on earth. Please do not
commit an atrocious crime against our Natural State by granting this permit.

Sincerely,

Deb Bartholomew
300 Jonathan Dr
Bentonville AR
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